
February 11, 2024  
   

Knights of Columbus   
Council 15773  

Florence  
   

Brothers and Friends,  
 

Yesterday’s Polar Plunge in support of Oregon Special Olympics 
Athletes was an amazing success. Florence Council 15773 

participated with three Knights taking the "Plunge".  And truly we 
"Plunged". Richard, Jeff and Tom reflected the meaning of Knights of 

Columbus Community support with their participation. St. Mary's 
parishioners and Knights friends and families as well supported the 

annual Eugene Willamette River event with total donations of 

$1,980.00 at the end of the day. Just twenty dollars short of 
$2000.00. Sincerely.  The love for these Special Needs Athletes came 

out in this overwhelming response.   
 

Thank You for your generosity. God Bless.   

 



 


